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On behalf of LOC, I would like to thank not only all speakers, 
who gave very nice talks, but also all participants,  who made  
very stimulating discussions possible, during the symposium. 

I also would like to thank students, who helped the LOC during 
the symposium: Yuki Kamiya, Yuta Kikuchi, Hidekazu, Tukiji, 
Takahiro Doi, Kenta Miyahara, Yuta Yoshida, Kento Watanabe.

Finally I am most  grateful to our secretaries at YITP, 

Asako Ando and Kuniko Tsuruhara, 

for their hard works, without which we could not organize this 
symposium.

I hope that all of you have enjoyed both the symposium and 
your stays in Kyoto. 

Enjoy your remaing time in Kyoto and have a nice trip back 
home.



See you in Kyoto again, probably in 
HHIQCD 201X (X=7,8?)


